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Allowing houseless folks to camp in public parks and on golf courses is not the solution to our
problem. It is just another band aid that will put houseless people in jeopardy. The real solution is
long term housing. A better interim solution is one the city has already acted on: buying
hotels/motels and using them as interim housing until long term housing can be found. I urge you
not to allow camping in public parks and gold courses.
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